
Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 2:32 PM 
'LHA_BA@YAHOO.COM' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10468-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Alvord. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you! 

Ton£ Hover 
COV\A..V\A..lSSlOV\, De-puttJ CLerR. I 

FLorL~C! PubLLe, sevvLce COV\A..V\A..lSSlOV\, 

2540 svi uV\A..CI r~ oci R- -g,ouLevci r~ 

TC!LLC! vicissee, FL 323__3__3 

PVlOV\,e: (S'50) 41.3-b4b7 

From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 5:10 PM 
To: 'Lori Alvord' <LHA_BA@YAHOO.COM> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Alvord. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Ton£ Hover 
COV\A..V\A..lSSlOV\, De-puttJ CLerR. I 

FLorL~C! PubLLe, sevvLe,e COV\A..V\A..lSSlOV\, 

2540 svi uV\A..CI r~ oci R- -g,ouLevci r~ 

TC!LLC!V1C!Ssee, FL 323__3__3 

PVlOV\,e: (S'50) 41.3-b4b7 

From: LHA BA=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io <LHA BA=yahoo.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Lori 
Alvord 
Sent: Saturday, September 4, 20218:30 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 
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Dear Commissioner 
 
Please take a harder look at the FPL settlement, which in its current form will allow FPL to 
avoid going on the record with answers to questions about its clean energy goals and its 
commitment to keeping its rates affordable. 
 
We invested in solar for our home earlier this year. We have consistently generated more 
energy that we draw from FPL--yet we are charged $9.99 per month by FPL. My sister in 
Arizona, who installed solar at the same time as we did, has actually received credits--money 
sent to her--by her utility company. We are receiving nothing from FPL but still being 
charged. 
 
It is time to stop enriching someone at the expense of consumers. FPL needs to be forced to 
harden its systems to storm resistance--including widespread undergrounding of lines--and 
commit to clean energy goals. I have no doubt they can accomplish this at current rates to 
residential customers. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lori Alvord 
375 Willow Drive 
Satellite Beach FL, 32937-3236  

 

 




